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LEADS Expired Notification from LMS

In 2016, the lllinois State Police migrated its LEADS training and certification from the SABA LMS platform to the
Peak Performance nexTEST platform. Although the LEADS certification data was moved from one system to the
other, that data continues to remain in our SABA LMS database for historical purposes. In addition, it is necessary
to maintain the data in the SABA LMS due to other training (BAO, Hazmat, etc.) that continues to be delivered
through that system.

As time passes, users are beginning to be notified through the SABA LMS that their LEADS certification has expired.
Please note, that these are simply notifications from the SABA LMS that will stop once the entire cycle of LEADS
Certification holders have been expired within the system. Please be assured if you are recertifying or certifying
through nexTEST your LEADS certification is valid and has not expired.

Please disregard any LEADS expiration notifications originating from the SABA LMS system and coming from the
email address LMSAdmin@isp.state.il.us.

Please contact the LEADS Help Desk at 1-866-LEADSO00 (866-532-3700), with any questions.
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